Great Hollands
e & & & Primary School

Headteacher: Richard Ferris
BA(Ed) Hons, NPQH

28th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Carol Concert Service - St Michael’s Church
Years 1to 6
Monday 16t December 10.00am

Wordsworth, Bracknell
Berkshire RG12 8YR

01344 424 911
secretary@ghps.bracknell-forest.sch.uk

www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk

On Monday 16" December we are holding our traditional visit for Years 1-6 to St
Michael’'s Church. As usual the children have been practicing their Christmas songs in
singing practice and nativity rehearsals during the weeks before and this is a
wonderful opportunity which enables them to sing their songs in an alternative setting.

We will be leaving school between 9.15am and 92.30am. Parents are welcome to join
us for the walk up or to meet us at the church. As we are a growing school, space is
going to be limited so please be prepared to stand if necessary. The event will begin

at 10.00am with a welcome from Reverend Cole.

If parents do not wish their child to attend on religious grounds, please contact your

child’s class feacher to discuss options by Friday éth December.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Ferris
Headteacher
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